
A meeting of the Auburn City Council was held on Monday March 25, 2024, in City Hall. Mayor Richard 

Heim called the meeting to order at 6:00 pm with a roll call vote as following: Jane Barto, Linda Rath, 

Nick Meister, Robert Theulen, and Deb Ludwig.  

A motion was made by Meister and seconded by Theulen approving the consent agenda including 

agenda and minutes from the March 11, 2024 council meeting. The motion was duly put to a vote of the 

Council.  Ayes: Meister, Theulen, Ludwig, Rath, and Barto. Nays: none. Motion Carried. 

Motion by Barto, seconded by Meister to set the public hearing for Fiscal Year 2025 Proposed Budget as 

April 29, 2024 at 6:00 pm. The motion was duly put to a vote of the Council. Ayes: Theulen, Meister, 

Rath, Barto and Ludwig. Nays: none. Motion carried.  

The Wall Lake City Council traveled to Wall Lake City Hall to meet with the Wall Lake City Council to 

discuss an agreement between Auburn and Wall Lake for emergency services.  Present: Auburn Mayor 

Richard Heim, Wall Lake Mayor Jamie Rohlf. Auburn City Clerk Leah Henkelman. Wall Lake City Clerk 

Chris Rodman. Wall Lake Deputy Clerk Lynn Grosely. Auburn City Council Jane Barto, Linda Rath, Deb 

Ludwig, and Robert Theulen. Wall Lake City Council Doug Mott, Steve Nuetzman, and Brody Steinkamp. 

Auburn Public Works Robert Rath. After much discussion it was decided that each council would meet 

individually and then schedule a meeting in the future.  

Motion by Barto, seconded by Theulen to adjourn the meeting. The motion was duly put to a vote of the 

Council. Ayes: Theulen, Meister, Rath, Barto and Ludwig. Nays: none. Motion carried. Meeting adjourned 

at 8:35 pm.  

Richard Heim, Mayor 

Attest: Leah Henkelman, City Clerk 

 

 


